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BELLINGHAM — Another retail development is planned for the Bakerview-Interstate 5 area, 

and the public is invited to a meeting to learn about it. 

The developer, PMF Investments, is calling the 59,000-square-foot project “Bellingham Retail 

Center East,” at 1240 W. Bakerview Road, immediately east of the planned Costco site. More 

information will be provided at a meeting at 6 p.m.Wednesday, Nov. 5, at the Hampton Inn 

Bellingham Airport, 3985 Bennett Drive.  

The retail center would have four buildings on 6.2 acres. The main entrance to the development 

would be on the yet-to-be-built Arctic Avenue, which would also be the entrance to a new, 

160,000-square-foot Costco. 

PMF Investments already has submitted permit applications for the Bellingham Retail Center, a 

142,000-square-foot development directly west of the Costco site. 

The meeting notice for the eastern retail center said street improvements to handle the additional 

traffic would be coordinated with other nearby development proposals.  

 
Read more here: http://www.bellinghamherald.com/2014/11/02/3945986/another-retail-center-
proposed.html#storylink=cpy 
 

 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/1240+W+Bakerview+Rd,+Bellingham,+WA+98226/@48.7889278,-122.5085835,1434m/data=%213m1%211e3%214m2%213m1%211s0x5485a34f30810bad:0xe2ec94c1029a3cdb
https://www.google.com/maps/place/3985+Bennett+Dr,+Bellingham,+WA+98225/@48.7872362,-122.5140353,16z/data=%214m2%213m1%211s0x5485a349d447eabb:0x92ccd682a1f17472
https://mapsengine.google.com/map/viewer?mid=z1fDler0um1M.kcJTXeSBjjDQ
https://www.google.com/maps/place/4084+Pacific+Hwy,+Bellingham,+WA+98226/@48.79075,-122.518474,15z/data=%214m2%213m1%211s0x5485a349738fbddf:0x447c953081998501

